
Welcome to Southside High School! 

 

Thank you for completing the enrollment documents.  We are delighted to have 

your child join us and we look forward to a productive partnership with you to 

ensure student success.   

Here is a list of items you should receive: 

• This letter with school supply list on the back 

• At-A-Glance District information with school calendar on the back 

• School counselor business card with contact info  

• A catalog of course offerings and graduation requirements 

From here, your student’s enrollment form will be sent to the respective building 

counselor/principal who will contact you if additional information is needed. 

The 2021-22 school year begins on Wednesday, August 18.   It’s important to keep 

up with the latest information by visiting the school webpage and/or following us 

on social media.   

In addition, add the Remind text message option.  It’s important to have just 

parents on one and just students on the other – we’ll make sure to share all info. 

For students only: 

10th grade students send this message to 81010: @sr-2024 

11th grade students send this message to 81010: @sr-2023 

12th grade students send this message to 81010: @sr-2022 

For parents only:  

10th grade parents send this message to 81010: @sr24parent 

11th grade parents send this message to 81010: @sr23parent 

12th grade parents send this message to 81010: @sr22parent 

Remember to report any phone number and address changes to the school office. 

 


